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July 15,2019

Dear Superintendent:

Please find attached a revised Memorandum of Agreement between Morehead State University
and your school district for the dual credit program offered during the 2019-20 school year. We
are in the process of revising our MOAs to more clearly reflect the criteria outlined in the
policies of our regional accreditor, the Southern Associations of Colleges and Schools
Commission on Colleges (SACSCOC). I have attached a copy of the SACSCOC Dual
Enrollment Policy as a reference for the changes in our MOA with school districts.

Please carefully read the section that pertains to the responsibilities of the school district and
high school. If you have any questions, contact Mr. Joel Pace, Director of the Eagle Scholars
Program at Morehead State University by email at j.pace@moreheadstate edu or phone
(606)783-2995. We request that you return the MOA with the appropriate signatures at your
earliest convenience to the following address:

Mr. Joel Pace, Director
Eagle Scholars Program
407 Ginger Hall
Morehead, KY 40351

Thank you in advance for your assistance with ensuring that we have signed documents that
clearly define expectations for each of us. We look forward to working with you to provide a
quality educational experience for the students in your school district.

Sincerely,

sepht A. (Jay) Morgan

President

MSU is an affirmative action, equal opportunity, educational institution.



